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MEMO 
 

Date:  Tuesday, March 22nd, 2022 

 

To: Board of Directors 

      

From: Jim Kowalkowski, Superintendent  

 Chad Prewitt, Principal &  

 Tim Zeiler, Athletic Director 

 

Subj.: Request to approve hiring of Junior High Assistant Softball 

Coach 

 

 
We recommend for board approval to hire Stephanie Thorson for the junior high assistant 

softball coaching position. Stephanie was a very successful softball player in high school and has 

an abundant amount of experience with pitching and infield positions. 

 

 

 


